
NEW THIS YEAR!

PROTECTING STUDENTS WHEN 
THEY USE THEIR CHROMEBOOKS
Starting this school year, the South Park School District will use 

GoGuardian for Chromebook monitoring and filtering.

GoGuardian will replace Securly.

GoGuardian will allow the South Park School District to monitor 
students’ activities online and filter potentially harmful or distracting 

content.

There is not a parent portal with GoGuardian. However, district 
administrators will be alerted when a student attempts to visit an 

inappropriate website or types inappropriate phrases.

For more information about GoGuardian, visit GoGuardian’s website 
by clicking here, or see the GoGuardian flyer included in the Back-to-

School eBackpack!

https://www.goguardian.com/

